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I wish to voice my concerns with allowing ANY form of puppy farming in the state or the entire 
country for that matter. Currently in NSW there is no limit as to how many female dogs any 
breeder can have , nor the number of litters these poor dogs are made to produce and no proper 
veterinary care to ensure their day to day care and well being. For instance I could set up a farm 
with hundreds of dogs, making the bitches pump out litter after litter after litter for their entire 
life until they are of no use any more and either die or some lucky ones be euthanised. 
I have seen this occur but also with some dogs being rescued THANK GOD but not until their 
poor uterus is hanging on the ground and they can hardly stand up. They spend their entire life 
in a pen or a cage not adequately fed, groomed or shown any love at all and it just kills me that 
their life is just purely for monetary gain. 
PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE I beg you all to consider banning ALL puppy farms and only 
registered breeders who are bound by strict protocols be allowed to produce dogs. We have so 
many rescue groups trying to find homes for dogs who are abandoned or need reforming from 
no fault of their owners that we don’t need these horrid farms. Society needs to be educated that 
rescuing a dog is the BEST way and not buying from a puppy farm not interested in the welfare 
of their breeding machines. 
As a rescued dog owner the unconditional love is priceless. 
I am begging you all please don’t allow puppy farming any more. 


